One of the responsibilities of the Finance and Institutional Planning Committee (FIPC) is to ensure that University Senate constituents are kept informed on issues related to institutional priorities, and allocation and utilization of university’s fiscal, human and physical resources. The Portrait of 2045 along with the strategic and capital outlay plans were created to define and implement Michigan Tech’s vision of its future.

To that end, the FIPC is looking for comments from Senate constituents regarding the current and projected enrollment increases as outlined in the Portrait.  Based on your feedback, the FIPC will invite university leaders to speak to the Senate about future enrollment planning.  Please distribute our request to your constituents and send your comments to any FIPC member by December 15, 2017.

FIPC Committee
Nancy Barr, MEEM – nbbarr@mtu.edu
Brent Burns, IIE – bburns@mtu.edu
[bookmark: _GoBack]Robert Hutchinson – SBE – rhutchin@mtu.edu
Steve Patchin, Career Services – shpatchi@mtu.edu
James Schmierer, SFRES – jmschmie@mtu.edu 
Karen Siekas, FSO – kssiekas@mtu.edu
Zhanping You, CEE – zyou@mtu.edu

Links to Portrait 2045 and other planning information

Portrait of 2045 - https://www.mtu.edu/stratplan/portrait/
Strategic Plan – https://www.banweb.mtu.edu/pls/owa/strategic_plan.p_display
Five-Year Capital Outlay Plan – Fiscal Year 2018 - http://www.mtu.edu/facilities/pdfs/2018-capital-outlay.pdf



